
28th February 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Amazon Wish List

In the Autumn term, many of the classes enjoyed receiving wonderful gifts from families via
the Amazon Wishlist. The list has now been updated and we would like to invite families to
purchase something for their child’s class. This will be the final Amazon Wish list for the
academic year so please support the school if you can!

The school works incredibly hard to ensure that we have the very best resources for your
child’s education, making their learning our priority. However, schools across the country
have to use their budgets effectively to make this happen and there are some items that we
just can’t afford!

This is where the Amazon Wish List comes in! This Wish List is populated by class
teachers who have a clear understanding of what additional resources they need and what
would make the biggest difference to your child and their classes. It is also incredibly exciting
for the children when a gift arrives at school which they can then use immediately.

The Wish List contains a wide range of items, all of which would be gratefully received.
When completing your purchase, please remember to include a gift receipt so we can see
who kindly donated.

If you are able to make a purchase, please see the Amazon Wish List

Thank you for all your support.

Kind regards

Mr Jon James

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1AZCNN7GUR74T?ref_=wl_share

